
OSTC SOUTH WILLAMETTE UNIT 
 

PROUDLY PRESENTS THE 
 

NATIONAL SPEAKER, “CHRIS PROVINCE” 
 

 
 
TALKING ABOUT THE MEAT & POTATOES  
 

of “THE ONE BIG BEAUTIFUL BILL” 
 

     
 When:  Wednesday, November 12th 2025 
 
Where:  Zoom    
 
How:  Sign up on ostcinc.org (under Education for SW Unit) 
 
Time:  4pm to 6pm Pacific Standard Time 
 
Price:  OSTC MEMBERS $35.00    Non-Members  $60.00 
 

 
 
Don’t forget to sign up now because after 
Nov 1st there will be a $25 late fee! 
 
Oh yeah, Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
 

 
Sorry, no refunds will be given for this education, but substitutions are allowed up to 2 weeks prior. 


